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Dear Captain America 

 

I am writing to you to say that we got your letter about joining 

our class and I feel very strongly that you must be a part of 

Class 1.  
 

Firstly, we care about each other. We show this by thinking about 

each other’s feelings and looking after other people in the class.  

 
Secondly, we aspire to be the best that we can be. We work hard 

and make sure we do our very best every day.  

 

Finally, we make sure that everybody feels like they belong. We do 

this by understanding that we are all different but we must be 
kind and show respect at all times. 

 

I believe that these things make us the perfect place for a 

superhero to be so please come and join the super Class 1.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

  
Mrs Atterton 


